
 

May 23, 2020 

 

“POSTPONED” - 2020 KGTC Annual Conference 

Refocusing the Vision of Gifted in Kansas:  Looking Forward into 2020 

October 4th & 5th  

 

 

Dear KGTC Members, Parents, and Constituants,  

 

Due to the uncertain time in current history and the situation with COVID-19, we 

have made the difficult decision to postpone the October 2020 KGTC State 

Conference. KGTC is concerned with the health and safety of our members, 

speakers and guests and at this time we are unsure as to the availability of the 

venues we had previously secured.  Our sincere thanks and appreciation to the 

many board members that have tirelessly worked in the planning of the 2020 

Annual Conference. We will continue to plan for the 2021 conference and look 

forward to seeing everyone at that time.  

Warmest Regards,  

 

Connie Staley 

KGTC President 

 


